Maya Banks Colters Lady
Eventually, you will extremely discover a new experience and triumph by
spending more cash. nevertheless when? pull off you take on that you require to
get those every needs like having significantly cash? Why dont you try to get
something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to
comprehend even more almost the globe, experience, some places, subsequently
history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your completely own get older to be active reviewing habit. in the midst
of guides you could enjoy now is maya banks colters lady below.

The Great Escape Susan Elizabeth Phillips 2012-07-10 Perennial New York Times
bestselling author Susan Elizabeth Phillips now provides her fans with The
Great Escape from ordinary women’s romantic fiction, featuring some of
Phillips's most adored characters, including Ted Beaudine and Lucy Jorik. Lucy
Jorik is a champ at not embarrassing her family—not surprising since her mother
is one of the most famous women in the world. But now Lucy has done just that.
Instead of saying "I do" to the most perfect man she's ever known, Lucy flees
the church and hitches a ride on the back of a beat-up motorcycle with a roughlooking stranger who couldn't be more foreign to her privileged existence. At
his beach house on a Great Lakes island, Lucy hopes to find a new direction . .
. and unlock the secrets of a man who reveals nothing about himself. But as the
hot summer days unfold amid scented breezes and sudden storms, she discovers a
passion that could change her life forever.
Colters' Daughter Maya Banks 2012 When Max Wilder returns after disappearing
without a word, Callie Colter is angry and hurt, yet powerless against his
pursuit.
In His Keeping Maya Banks 2015-01-27 #1 bestselling author Maya Banks continues
her suspenseful and steamy Slow Burn series with this second book—a twisting
tale featuring a strong yet vulnerable heroine in danger and the sexy alpha
hero who must save her. Abandoned as a baby to a young wealthy couple and
raised in a world of privilege, Arial has no hint of her past or who she
belonged to. Her only link lies in the one thing that sets her apart from
everyone else—telekinetic powers. Protected by her adoptive parents and hidden
from the public to keep her gift secret, Ari is raised in the lap of luxury,
and isolation. That is, until someone begins threatening her life. Beau
Devereaux is no stranger to the strange. As the head of Deveraux Security, he’s
more than familiar with the realities of physic powers. So when a family friend
approaches him about protecting his daughter, he’s more than ready to jump on
board. What Beau isn’t prepared for is the extent of his attraction to his
beautiful and powerful client. What began as a simple assignment, just another
job, quickly turns personal as Beau discovers he’ll do anything at all to
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protect Ari. Even if it costs him his life.
Colters' Woman Maya Banks 2010 Brothers Adam, Ethan, and Ryan, having decided
to share one special woman as a wife and lover, find Holly lying in the snow
just yards from their house and know she is the woman they have been looking
for, but Holly is already running from a husband and it is going to take a lot
of convincing for her to agree to their plans.
Colters' Lady Maya Banks 2011 When police officer Seth Colter sees the
delicate, shabbily dressed beauty in line at the soup kitchen where he's
serving, he's gut shot over the idea of her being on the streets cold and
alone. More baffling is the dark, possessive instinct that tells him she
belongs to him. For Lily Weston, home is a secluded nook in a back alley—until
Seth offers her a place to stay. She's wary of his offer, but even one night
out of the cold is too much temptation to resist. Seth is convinced Lily is
his. The problem is, when his brothers lay eyes on her, the same primitive
instinct comes roaring to the surface. The Colters never imagined they'd follow
the unconventional path of their fathers, but they can't ignore their mutual
need to offer Lily their protection—and their love. But before Lily and the
brothers can forge a future together, they must heal the deep wounds of her
past.
Stranger in the Moonlight Jude Deveraux 2014-06-19 In the second novel in her
bestselling Edilean trilogy, Jude Deveraux returns to the idyllic Virginia town
where three best girlfriends joyfully reunite as they each seek out their
heartfelt dreams and desires. Kim Aldredge is delighted that her dear college
"sister" Jecca has found lasting love with Kim's cousin Tristan. But despite
her flourishing jewelry-making career, Kim's own happiness seems as distant as
the childhood summer when she played the hours away with young Travis Merritt,
who came to Edilean with his mother under mysterious circumstances. At the end
of that innocent season, he promised Kim he would return one day . . . and then
vanished without even a goodbye. Years later, a worn photo is Kim's only proof
of the perfect joy they shared. But when she least expects it, Travis, now a
savvy Manhattan attorney, will crash into her life once more. Will Kim see the
boy she knew under the man he's become?
The Breathless Trilogy Maya Banks 2013-09-03 “Erotic fantasies and
seduction...are the name of the game” (Joyfully Reviewed) in the Breathless
Trilogy by New York Times bestselling phenomenon Maya Banks, an author “hot
enough to make even the coolest reader sweat!” (Fresh Fiction). THE COMPLETE
BREATHLESS TRILOGY IN AN IRRESISTIBLE BOX SET. RUSH… When Gabe Hamilton saw Mia
Crestwell walk into the ballroom for his hotel’s grand opening, he knew he was
going to hell for what he had planned. After all, Mia is his best friend’s
little sister. Except she’s not so little anymore. And Gabe has waited a long
time to act on his desires. FEVER… Jace, Ash, and Gabe: three of the
wealthiest, most powerful men in the country. They’re accustomed to getting
anything they want. Anything at all. For Jace, it’s a woman whose allure takes
him completely by surprise… BURN…When it comes to sex, Ash McIntyre has always
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explored his wilder side—extreme and uncompromising. He demands control. And he
prefers women who want it like that. Then he meets Josie. He never imagined the
one woman to tell him no would be the only woman who’d ever drive him to the
edge of desire. “For an erotic, BDSM book, this one fits the bill.”—USA Today
on Maya Banks
Moonlight in the Morning Jude Deveraux 2014-07-17 In an all-new trilogy set in
blissful Edilean, Virginia, Jude Deveraux weaves together the tales of three
young women, best friends since college, and the lives, loves, and dreams that
await them. Sparks are flying between Jecca Layton and Dr. Tristan Aldredge. At
the urging of her dear friend Kim, Jecca put the ruthless New York City art
world on hold to spend the summer pursuing her passion for painting while
enjoying Edilean's tightly knit artistic community. For years, Kim's cousin
Tris-the town's handsome and dedicated doctor-felt a deep connection to Kim's
college "sister" Jecca, though they had met only once before; now, Jecca is
swept off her feet by this strong, sensitive man in a summer of sensual
delights. But when long shadows announce Jecca's return to "real life" and the
big city, the lovers must decide: Can they survive the distance? And who will
sacrifice the life they've created for themselves to be together?
Four Play Maya Banks 2010-10-05 Two sizzling-hot authors. One incendiary
volume. Four can play at this game... In Pillow Talk by Maya Banks, Zoe is a
woman in a committed relationship with her boyfriend Chase. Then one night,
Chase reveals his number-one fantasy, which involves his two best buddies. Is
Zoe game? She sure is, because it opens the door for a secret fantasy all her
own. In Shayla Black's Her Fantasy Men, a girly-girl named Kelsey plays
football, craves action movies, and loves knocking back a cold beer with her
three best friends-all male. Yet she's never seemed sexually interested in any
one of these hot guys. So what does Kelsey want? A fantasy come true for all
four of them.
Burn Maya Banks 2013-08-06 One woman changes everything a man has ever known
about dominance and desire in the final scintillating novel in the Breathless
trilogy. When it comes to sex, Ash McIntyre has always explored his wilder
side—extreme and uncompromising. He demands control. And he prefers women who
want it like that. Even the women he’s shared with his best friend, Jace. But
Jace is involved with a woman he has no intention of sharing. And now even Gabe
has settled into a relationship with a woman who gives him everything he needs,
leaving Ash feeling restless and unfulfilled. Then Ash meets Josie, who seems
immune to his charms and his wealth. Intrigued, he begins a relentless pursuit,
determined she won’t be the one who got away. He never imagined the one woman
to tell him no would be the only woman who’d ever drive him to the edge of
desire.
Highlander Most Wanted Maya Banks 2013-03-19 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Maya
Banks, the bestselling author of romance and romantic suspense has captivated
readers with her steamy Scottish historical novels, perfect for fans of Julie
Garwood. In Highlander Most Wanted, a reclusive woman content to live in the
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shadows shows a Highland warrior the true meaning of love. Genevieve McInnis is
locked behind the fortified walls of McHugh Keep, captive of a cruel laird who
takes great pleasure in ruining her for any other man. Yet when Bowen
Montgomery storms the gates on a mission of clan warfare, Genevieve finds that
her spirit is bent but not broken. Still, her path toward freedom remains
uncertain. Unable to bear the shame of returning to a family that believes her
dead or to abandon others at the keep to an imposing new laird, Genevieve opts
for the peaceful life of an abbess. But Bowen’s rugged sensuality stirs
something deep inside her that longs to be awakened by his patient, gentle
caress—something warm, wicked, and tempting. Bowen seizes his enemy’s keep,
unprepared for the brooding and reclusive woman who captures his heart. He’s
enchanted by her fierce determination, her unusual beauty, and her quiet,
unfailing strength. But wooing her will take more than a seasoned seducer’s
skill. For loving Genevieve, he discovers, means giving her back the freedom
that was stolen from her—even if it means losing her forever. “[Maya] Banks has
written an emotionally taut Highlands romance. . . . Lush emotionalism,
compelling characters and a moving story line will win romance fans.”—Kirkus
Reviews
Theirs to Keep Maya Banks 2013-10-09 When Cade Walker and Merrick Sullivan find
Elle hiding in the cabinet of a gun store, they know they can't just walk away
from the fragile woman with no memory of who she is or who tried to kill her.
Merrick is training for the title shot in the heavyweight division as a mixed
martial artist and can't afford distractions, but neither can he turn his back
on the woman who tugs at his heartstrings. Elle feels safe with her two
protectors, and the longer she spends with them, the more she realizes that she
has no desire to remember her past. Not when it could compromise her future
with Cade and Merrick. Cade has his own set of issues when it comes to Elle,
and it quickly becomes clear to the two men that for the first time in their
friendship, a woman is coming between them. But what if they just kept her
there? Between them. Where she belongs.
The Tycoon's Secret Affair Maya Banks 2009-08-01 She hadn't known she'd slept
with the boss. But the next morning Jewel Henley learned the exotic stranger
who'd swept her off her feet was her new employer, Piers Anetakis. And before
she could explain, Jewel found herself without a job…and pregnant. After five
months Piers had finally tracked down his one-night lover. Determined to
explain the mistakes that had been made, he was confronted with an undeniable
truth. Jewel was carrying his child. His Greek honor demanded they marry. Yet
was there more between them than lust…and was it enough to make their marriage
of convenience last?
When Day Breaks Maya Banks 2014-06-24 THE ALL-NEW KGI NOVEL BY NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELING AUTHOR AUTHOR MAYA BANKS The Kelly Group International (KGI): A
super-elite, top secret, family-run business. Qualifications: High
intelligence, rock-hard body, military background. Mission: Hostage/kidnap
victim recovery. Intelligence gathering. Handling jobs the U.S. government
can’t… Eden is said to be one of the most beautiful women in the world. Her
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face has graced countless magazines and her body has sold millions of dollars
of clothing. But her fame and beauty has earned her more than she ever
imagined. Evil is stalking her, determined to extinguish the ethereal beauty
forever. Swanson or “Swanny” as his teammates call him is always up for the
next mission. He came back from Afghanistan wounded and scarred. Hardly the
kind of man who even belongs in the same room with Eden. And yet there’s
something about the quiet beauty that stirs his blood and makes him dream of
the impossible. Because Beauty loving the Beast only happens in fairy tales and
KGI doesn’t deal in fairy tales. Ever.
Cowgirl Up and Ride Lorelei James 2015-04-01 For years, goody-two boots AJ
Foster wished her dream man Cord McKay would see her beyond the girl in
pigtails. Now that she's old enough to stake her claim on him, she challenges
the cowboy to teach her how to ride-- and she doesn't mean horses."
Colters' Gift Maya Banks 2013-11-05 BONUS: ALSO INCLUDES A NEW ORIGINAL COLTER
NOVELLA! New York Times bestselling author Maya Banks’ enthralling saga
continues as two men, and one resilient woman hiding from the past, brace
themselves for an emotional storm of unavoidable danger and unmatched desire…
Lauren Wilder fell for the wrong man, trusted the wrong man, and she paid a
very dear price for it. Now broken and wounded, she's retreated to the bosom of
the Colter family and the unshakeable love and support they offer. But the man
she once loved and trusted is not without his own power, and he'll use every
bit of his money and resources to make sure he gets Lauren back, no matter whom
he destroys doing it. Liam and Noah were hired by Lauren's brother to watch
over her. But with danger looming, they head to the Colorado mountains—where
Lauren has found temporary sanctuary. In her wounded eyes, Liam and Noah see
the woman she once was—and could be again. They’re determined to show her
everything a man can be—someone who will love her, cherish her, satisfy her,
and when the time comes, put their very lives on the line for her.
No Place to Run Maya Banks 2010-12-07 The last person Sam Kelly expected to
save was Sophie Lundgren. Once they shared a brief, intense affair while Sam
was undercover and then she vanished. She's spent the last few months on the
run, knowing that any mistake would cost her both her life and that of their
unborn child. Now she's resurfaced with a warning for Sam: this time, he's the
one in danger.
Be with Me Maya Banks 2013-10-01 When her life is threatened by a killer,
police officer Regina is reunited with a trio of former juvenile delinquents
with whom she was once involved, and she finds herself again caught up in a
passionate bond with all three men.
Rough, Raw and Ready Lorelei James 2015-11-11 Torn between the love he has…and
the love he’s always wanted. Chassie West Glanzer hasn’t been a stranger to
tragedy. So a year of wedded bliss to sexy-as-sin cowboy Trevor Glanzer has
brought her the happiness and contentment she never thought she’d find. And
running a ranch has mellowed Trevor’s rodeo wanderlust. Then Trevor’s old
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roping partner ambles up the driveway—throwing Chassie’s life into chaos.
Trevor never expected to see Edgard Mancuso again, after it became clear he
couldn’t be the man Edgard needed. Now Edgard has returned from Brazil to sort
out their tangled past. Although Trevor is hat-over-bootheels in love with his
sweet, feisty wife, he’s plagued by feelings for Edgard he thought he’d buried
years ago. Chassie’s shock that Edgard and Trevor were once lovers turns to
fear of losing her husband. Or worse, fear that Trevor will stay with her only
out of a sense of duty. Edgard wasn’t sure how he’d feel about Trevor’s wife,
but the more time he spends with the big-hearted cowgirl, the deeper their
connection becomes. As the three of them test their intimate boundaries
together, the sins of the past blur and fade, leaving raw emotion—and unbridled
passion. Passion that could heal them…or cause irreparable damage to their
future.
Rush Maya Banks 2013-02-05 In the first novel in the Breathless trilogy, a man
is about to have his fantasies come true with a woman who was once forbidden
fruit, and is now ripe for the picking... When Gabe Hamilton saw Mia Crestwell
walk into the ballroom for his hotel’s grand opening, he knew he was going to
hell for what he had planned. After all, Mia is his best friend’s little
sister. Except she’s not so little anymore. And Gabe has waited a long time to
act on his desires. Gabe has starred in Mia’s fantasies more than once. So what
if he’s fourteen years older? Mia knows he’s way out of her league, but her
attraction has only grown stronger with time. She’s an adult now, and there’s
no reason not to act on her most secret desires. As Gabe pulls her into his
provocative world, she realizes there’s a lot she doesn’t know about him or how
exacting his demands can be. Their relationship is intense and obsessive, but
as they cross the line from secret sexual odyssey to something deeper, their
affair runs the risk of being exposed—and vulnerable to a betrayal far more
intimate than either expected.
Alluring Tales--Awaken the Fantasy Sasha White 2009-10-13 What is your most
wicked fantasy? Pleasure beckons and satisfaction is guaranteed in seven
titillating stories of love that know no boundaries. Surrender to the passion
and follow your desires into unexplored realms of sensuous delights. Awaken the
fantasy! A man harbors impure thoughts about a voluptuous stripper—and sets out
to make his erotic dreams come true . . . A big-city cop discovers that once
bitten is not twice shy after spending a tantalizing night with a beautiful
vampire . . . A sheltered young woman opens a mysterious locket—and is plunged
into a legendary battle of good versus evil to set her imprisoned lover free .
. . A seductive warlock will not rest until the powerful temptress he lusts for
is begging to be dominated . . . A television executive lets loose when her
favorite heartthrob strides into her office—and gives her the ride of her life
. . . This one-night stand may be too hot to handle for a newly single woman,
but that won't stop her from enjoying every delicious second . . . When a
mysterious package opens to reveal an oh-so-sexy, nearly naked man, these two
have no choice but to hide out . . . for a good, long time.
Her Fantasy Men Shayla Black 2012-10-23 Now, “for fans who prefer torrid
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temperatures” (Midwest Book Reviews), USA Today bestselling author Shayla Black
takes great pleasure in exploring the heated games between the best of friends.
Kelsey Rena is an enigma. She’s a girly-girl who’s wild for football, craves
action movies, and loves knocking back a cold beer with her three best
friends—all male. She’s a puzzle, too, when it comes to sex… Here are three hot
guys always ready and within reach, and she’s never seemed interested. There
must be a lucky mystery man somewhere who’s been satisfying the girl of their
secret dreams. The three pals plan to find out. And when they do, they’ll see a
side of Kelsey they’ve only dared to fantasize about. Includes a preview of
Wicked Ties available now. Her Fantasy Men previously appeared in Four Play.
Colters' Promise Maya Banks 2012-06-05 ALL-NEW IN AN EXTRAORDINARY ROMANCE.
Return to the captivating storytelling of New York Times bestselling author
Maya Banks, and her stirring saga of three brothers and one indomitable
woman—of wounded hearts, family, and forgiveness… When it came to overcoming
the odds of a tragic past, Lily was determined to move on. The three Colter
brothers helped her do it. They taught her new ways to love, new dreams to
share, and offered her a new life that she never thought possible. Now is a
time for celebration, and what better way than with a long-awaited family
reunion, a homecoming that will bring together the entire Colter family and a
few surprises no one anticipated. But first, there’s something from Lily’s past
she still needs to reconcile—even when all the while she is holding close to
her heart a newfound secret that will change her future, forever enrich the
Colter legacy, and make every promise come true.
Creatures of Empire Virginia DeJohn Anderson 2006 Book Review
Western Ties Mari Carr 2017-04-03 West hit #17 on the New York Times bestseller
list and #59 on the USA Today list! How strong are the ties that bind? Compass
Brothers, book 4 Sawyer Compton commands total control in his life, inside and
outside the bedroom. When he spots Compton Pass girl Leah Hollister in a BDSM
club in Los Angeles, he knows exactly how the night is going to end—with her as
his submissive. He’s always wanted Leah, but didn’t think she could handle in
his darker urges. Leah travels to L.A. to confirm her suspicions about her
sexual desires. She certainly couldn’t explore her desires for bondage and pain
with someone from her small hometown. Her plans are shot to hell when
Sawyer—her girlhood crush—claims her for the weekend. She didn’t expect to
enjoy the comfort his familiarity brings, even as his touch takes her to
heights of pleasure she’d only imagined. When life kicks him the gut, Sawyer
struggles with the unfamiliar feeling of helplessness. Luckily, Leah is more
than prepared to offer him everything he needs to recover—her body, her
friendship and her heart. Question is…will Sawyer relinquish control and accept
her love?
The Highlander Series 3-Book Bundle Maya Banks 2012-08-13 From a rising star in
Scottish romance comes a breathtaking trilogy of forbidden passion, legendary
heroes, and sacred bonds. In Maya Banks’s Highlander series, collected here in
one must-have eBook bundle, three unforgettable brothers risk everything to
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save their clan and their legacy—and to surrender their hearts to love.
Contains a thrilling preview of Maya Banks’s sensual new novel, Never Seduce a
Scot! IN BED WITH A HIGHLANDER Ewan McCabe is poised to take back what is
his—until a blue-eyed, raven-haired temptress is thrust into his life. The
illegitimate daughter of the king, Mairin is wary of love. But her attraction
to her ruggedly powerful new husband makes her crave his surprisingly tender
touch. And as war draws near, Mairin’s strength, spirit, and passion challenge
Ewan—a man who dreams only of revenge—to confront his demons and conquer the
strangest territory of all: his heart. SEDUCTION OF A HIGHLAND LASS Fiercely
loyal to his family, Alaric McCabe is prepared to wed for duty as well. But on
his way to claim the daughter of a neighboring chieftain, he is ambushed and
left for dead—only to be saved by the soft touch of a Highland angel. An
outcast from her own clan, Keeley McDonald is drawn to the wounded warrior and
his strong, lean body. As forbidden love draws them into pleasures of the
flesh, conspiracy and danger circle closer. Alaric must make an impossible
choice: Will he betray his blood ties for the woman he loves? NEVER LOVE A
HIGHLANDER Caelen McCabe’s young, reckless heart nearly destroyed his clan—now
he must marry to salvage an uneasy alliance. But Caelen trusts no woman,
especially not the beauty who torments him with white-hot longing. Rionna
McDonald had vowed to protect her heart—until she finds herself craving the
sensual delights of a husband who guards his emotions as fiercely as his clan.
When the ultimate battle for the McCabe legacy is upon them, Rionna risks her
life to prove to Caelen that their love is too precious to lose.
The Mistress Maya Banks 2019-02-11 A story you won’t forget from #1 New York
Times and USA TODAY bestselling author Maya Banks Mistress. It sounded so
sordid, so impersonal, so far removed from the kind of relationship Marley
Jameson had with Greek hotel magnate Chrysander Anetakis. Until it all came
crashing down around them. Three months later, Marley awakened in the hospital
with no memory of what happened before she got there. She couldn’t remember her
past, Chrysander…or the baby she carried. All she knew was that when Chrysander
showed up and whisked her away to his private Greek island, being with him felt
like home. Until she remembered the truth… “Readers will be swept along in this
whirlpool of love, jealousy, betrayal and forgiveness.” —RT Book Reviews on
Wanted The Mistress was originally published as The Tycoon’s Pregnant Mistress
in 2009.
Seduction of a Highland Lass Maya Banks 2011-09-27 Maya Banks, the New York
Times bestselling author of romance and romantic suspense has captivated
readers with her steamy Scottish historical novels, perfect for fans of Julie
Garwood. In Seduction of a Highland Lass, an indomitable Highland warrior is
caught between loyalty and forbidden love. Fiercely loyal to his elder brother,
Alaric McCabe leads his clan in the fight for their birthright. Now he is
prepared to wed for duty, as well. But on his way to claim the hand of Rionna
McDonald, daughter of a neighboring chieftain, he is ambushed and left for
dead. Miraculously, his life is saved by the soft touch of a Highland angel, a
courageous beauty who will put to the test his fealty to his clan, his honor,
and his deepest desires. An outcast from her own clan, Keeley McDonald was
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betrayed by those she loved and trusted. When the wounded warrior falls from
his horse, she is drawn to his strong, lean body. The wicked glint in his green
eyes ignites a passion that will follow them back to Alaric’s keep, where their
forbidden love draws them deeper into the pleasures of the flesh. But as
conspiracy and danger circle closer, Alaric must make an impossible choice:
Will he betray his blood ties for the woman he loves?
Keep Me Safe Maya Banks 2014-10-07 A sizzling story of a woman who risks her
life and her heart to find a wealthy man’s missing sister—the first novel in a
sexy new romantic suspense series from #1 New York Times bestselling author
Maya Banks When Caleb Devereaux's younger sister is kidnapped, this scion of a
powerful and wealthy family turns to an unlikely source for help: a beautiful
and sensitive woman with a gift for finding answers others cannot. While Ramie
can connect to victims and locate them by feeling their pain, her ability comes
with a price. Every time she uses it, it costs her a piece of herself. Helping
the infuriatingly attractive and impatient Caleb successfully find his sister
nearly destroys her. Even though his sexual intensity draws her like a magnet,
she needs to get as far away from him as she can. Deeply remorseful for the
pain he’s caused, Caleb is determined to make things right. But just when he
thinks Ramie's vanished forever, she reappears. She’s in trouble and she needs
his help. Now, Caleb will do risk everything to protect her—including his
heart. . . .
Mastered Maya Banks 2015 From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of the
Breathless Trilogy comes the first novel in the Enforcers series—a bold new
direction in erotic romance that explores the games men and women play, and the
price they're willing to pay for pleasure. Coming November 2015: The Enforcers
Book II: Dominated
Corralled Lorelei James 2013 Includes excerpt from: Turn and burn (p.
[351]-361)
The Complete Anetakis Tycoons Trilogy Maya Banks 2019-05-13 Three hard-driving
tycoons in over their heads with three very special women! The reader favorite
trilogy from #1 New York Times and USA TODAY bestselling author Maya Banks,
available in one box set. The Mistress Mistress sounded so sordid, so far
removed from the kind of relationship Marley Jameson had with Greek hotel
magnate Chrysander Anetakis. Until it all came crashing down around them, when
Marley awakened in the hospital with no memory of what happened before she got
there. She couldn’t remember her past, Chrysander…or the baby she carried. All
she knew was that when Chrysander showed up and whisked her away to his private
Greek island, being with him felt like home. Until she remembered the truth…
Originally published as The Tycoon’s Pregnant Mistress in 2009. The Bride
Tycoon Theron Anetakis had only one problem—and she just walked through his
door. With his business takeover complete, he’d intended to arrange a marriage
for himself to further secure his future. But little Isabella Caplan had
blossomed into a voluptuous young woman with plans of her own, and they didn’t
include letting the executor of her father’s estate arrange a marriage for her
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to another man! She had pined for Theron long enough. Now it was time to seduce
her hot-blooded hotel tycoon and bring him to one bended knee. Originally
published as The Tycoon’s Rebel Bride in 2009. The Affair It was only supposed
to be a vacation romance: passionate, exciting—and short-lived. But when Jewel
Henley arrived for her first day of work at a new job, she realized her exotic
lover was in fact Piers Anetakis, her boss. A boss who had a strict rule about
not getting involved with his employees. Before she knew it, Jewel found
herself without a job…and pregnant. Now, five months later, Piers finally
tracked down his one-night lover. The only honorable solution is to marry. Yes,
there’s still lust between them—but can there be trust? Until there is, all
they have…is an affair. Originally published as The Tycoon’s Secret Affair in
2009. “Isabella is…charming as she leads Theron on a merry chase that will have
readers rooting for both of them.” —RT Book Reviews on The Bride Top Pick!…An
extraordinarily moving romance with wonderfully charismatic protagonists.” —RT
Book Reviews on The Affair
Amorous Congress F. Leonora Solomon 2017-08-31 The Victorian era is often
regarded as a very austere period, but Amorous Congress: A Collection of New
Victorian Erotica demonstrates that this was not always the case at all. Awardwinning editor F. Leonora Solomon has curated stories by outstanding
contemporary erotica writers who reimagine the sensual sensibilities of the
19th century in decadent stories. Amorous Congress takes the reader to another
time filled with poor houses and brothels, secret societies and manor
houses—even some of Charles Dickens characters make an appearance. Languid,
corseted and gloved, Amorous Congress is a titillating read that guarantees
happy endings of all varieties. Starting with an entrepreneurial young woman
whose sensuality leads her into an unexpected career, and ending with advances
in technology that give the 21st century something to aspire to, Amorous
Congress is our erotic reimagining of an era that continues to entice us.
Sweet Seduction Maya Banks 2012-12-31 FROM NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLING AUTHOR OF
THE BREATHLESS TRILOGY MAYA BANKS He was the stuff erotic dreams are made of...
Salon owner Julie Stanford wanted Nathan Tucker ever since she gave him his
first massage. Getting paid to feel every inch of his body, stripped, oiled,
and spread out in front of her...the stuff dreams are made of. But the sexy guy
was oblivious to the signals she was sending—until she finished off his final
rub-down with something extra. In fact, the best extra he ever had.
Unfortunately, he came around too late. Now Julie's moving on. She was
everything he'd dreamed of... The woman was driving him crazy. She lit fire to
his insides, then ran like a scalded cat. And now she's going to someone else
to have all her fantasies fulfilled? Over his dead body. He's more than willing
to give her what she wants, and as soon as he pins the little minx down, he'll
show her his own brand of sweet seduction.
The Darkest Hour Maya Banks 2010-09-07 THE FIRST ELECTRIFYING ROMANCE IN THE
KGI SERIES FROM #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLING AUTHOR MAYA BANKS. The Kelly
Group International (KGI): a super elite, top secret, family-run business that
handles jobs the US government can't. Qualifications: Military background, high
maya-banks-colters-lady
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intelligence, and a rock hard body... It’s been one year since ex-Navy SEAL
Ethan Kelly last saw his wife Rachel alive. Overwhelmed by grief and guilt over
his failures as a husband, Ethan shuts himself off from everything and
everyone. His brothers have tried to bring Ethan into the KGI fold, tried to
break through the barriers he's built around himself, but Ethan refuses to
respond...until he receives an anonymous phone call claiming Rachel is alive.
To save her, Ethan will have to dodge bullets, cross a jungle, and risk falling
captive to a deadly drug cartel that threatens his own demise. And even if he
succeeds, he’ll have to force Rachel to recover memories she can’t and doesn’t
want to relive—the minute by minute terror of her darkest hour—for their love,
and their lives, may depend on it.
Sweet Addiction Maya Banks 2012-04-03 FROM NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLING AUTHOR OF
THE BREATHLESS TRILOGY MAYA BANKS He awakened a need within her. Cole is
successful beyond his dreams. He can have any woman he wants, but there’s only
one he can’t stop thinking about: his childhood sweetheart, Renita. He’s never
forgotten his first taste of innocent love and the desire that consumed them—or
the pain he brought upon her… But now she belongs to another… Her long-ago
brush with submission awakened a longing in Ren that drove her to walk the
darker edge of desire. She has become a beautiful woman at ease with her
sexuality and unapologetic about her need for a dominant man. When Cole finds
her again, he’s gutted that she belongs to another. Ren’s current master agrees
to give her to Cole for a short time, but then she must return to his keeping.
And though Cole agrees to this bargain, he knows he will never be able to let
Ren go again…
Fever Maya Banks 2013-04-02 In the second novel in the Breathless trilogy, a
woman's undeniable allure takes a dominant man completely by surprise... Jace
Crestwell, Ash McIntyre, and Gabe Hamilton have been best friends and
successful business partners for years. They’re powerful, they’re imposing,
they’re irresistibly sexy, and Jace and Ash share everything—including their
women. When they meet Bethany, Jace begins to feel things he’s never
experienced before: jealousy, and a powerful obsession that threatens him,
overwhelms him—and excites him beyond control. Jace isn’t sharing Bethany—with
anyone. He’s determined to be the only man in her life, and it’s jeopardizing a
lifelong friendship with Ash. Bethany will be his and his alone. Even if it
means turning his back on his best friend.
Brighter Than the Sun Maya Banks 2017-03-07 Searing action and passion ignite
the latest New York Times bestselling KGI novel from the author of Darkest
Before Dawn. The Kelly Group International (KGI): A super-elite, top secret,
family-run business. Qualifications: High intelligence, rock-hard body,
military background. Mission: Hostage/kidnap victim recovery. Intelligence
gathering. Handling jobs the U.S. government can’t... As the last unattached
member of the Kelly clan, Joe is more than ready to risk life and limb on any
mission he’s assigned to, but when it comes to love, he’ll keep his distance.
He’s content to watch his brothers become thoroughly domesticated. Zoe’s had
nothing but heartbreak in her life, and she’s determined to start over with a
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completely new identity, thanks to her college friend, Rusty Kelly. But it’s
the gorgeous smile and tender words of Joe Kelly that begin to weaken her
resolve to never risk her heart again. And Joe will have to put everything on
the line to save Zoe, when secrets of her past resurface—and threaten to tear
them apart…
Whispers in the Dark Maya Banks 2012-01-03 Nathan is being held captive and is
in agony. His saving grace is the voice of an angel who eases his pain and
helps him regain enough strength to escape. When he does, she leaves him with a
void that he can barely stand. When he escapes and returns to the KGI, he hears
her again-now she needs him. Her name is Shae, and she's on the run with her
sister. A government group wants to harness their abilities to heal. The KGI
wants to help- but can Nathan quiet his soulmate's doubts and convince her that
they are meant to face these dangers together?
Hidden Away Maya Banks 2011-03-01 A man who shoots first and asks questions
later falls for the ultimate moving target in this sexy, action-packed KGI
novel. The Kelly Group International (KGI): A super-elite, top secret, familyrun business. Qualifications: High intelligence, rock-hard body, military
background. Mission: Hostage/kidnap victim recovery. Intelligence gathering.
Handling jobs the U.S. government can’t... Most people would take an allexpenses-paid trip to the beach in a heartbeat, but Garrett Kelly only accepts
the job keeping tabs on Sarah Daniels—who’s in hiding after witnessing a murder
committed by her half-brother—for the chance to take down a person enemy of
KGI. A disciplined soldier like Garrett is trained for so much more than a
babysitting gig, but he soon realizes that there’s more to Sarah than what’s in
her file. Garrett is considering seduction as a tactical maneuver, but when he
glimpses Sarah’s dark past, he feels an urgent desire to keep her safe—even
after she disappears on him. Garrett doesn’t know exactly who, or what, Sarah’s
running from. Whatever it is, she’s running for her life...
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